
Safe Schools Affirmation of Allyship Message 
  

The Monona Grove School District believes that diversity is central to our strength. 

We value the diverse community in which we live, learn, work and play.  MGSD 

will not waiver in our unequivocal support for the protection and continuation of 

education for all students and families, including those with historically 

disadvantaged and/or marginalized identities.  All students, families, and staff are 

important members of our community and we will continue to cultivate an 

environment of acceptance, support and kindness for all.  It is our goal to create 

safe and supportive environments for our students, families, and employees of all 

racial and ethnic backgrounds, religious beliefs, sexual orientations, gender 

identities, ability and immigrant statuses. The District will not share information or 

provide access to students unless required by law, and will protect students’ 

constitutional and legal rights including its practice of not collecting or 

maintaining any information about students’ immigration status.  We will 

continue to do everything within our power to protect students’ confidential 

information and ensure students’ learning environments are not disrupted.  

  

We strive to create conditions that allow all to reach their full potential. This 

statement does not represent a policy change, but affirms clearly our desire to 

continue to provide a safe learning environment for all. 
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